
January 28, 2016

Diane Hoelzer, P.E.
Mark Goodwin and Associates
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, NM 87199


Re:	Los Diamantes Subdivision
Erosion Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-22-16 (N09E013)


Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-28-16 the above referenced plan is approved for Work Order, Grading Permit and ESC Permit once Hydrology has approved the grading plan.  Include a copy of the approved plan in the Work Order plan set.
	Beginning February 1, 2016, the Grading Permit will be replaced by approval for a Stormwater Permit for Erosion and Sediment Control (ESC Permit).  This permit will be required for Building Permit approval.  A blank permit application is included with the e-mail.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.



				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
				







C:	email 
